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2024 TRUE-BROWN FELLOWSHIP FOR JUNIOR FACULTY DEVELOPMENT AWARD
Goal: One award of $10,000 will be made to a junior faculty member with a MD or MD/PhD degree to support advancement of the applicant’s promise as a physician scientist. The award is competitively renewable for a maximum of three years.

Eligibility: Instructor or assistant professor of any type (regular, acting, clinical, research) with a primary appointment in the UW Department of Laboratory Medicine and Pathology (DLMP), who holds an MD or MD/PhD degree. Only one application is allowed per investigator. If the application is a revision or will support resubmission of a proposal to NIH or another major funder, applicants must provide a summary of the reviews to which they are responding.

Due Date: 5PM PT on Wednesday, April 17, 2024. All applications must be emailed to Thu Bui at thubui94@uw.edu. The awards will be announced in May 2024.

Review: Review will be performed by the DLMP Research Committee and other UW faculty.

Application: Applications are one-page in length. Do not exceed one page.

1. Application text. One paragraph should describe the applicant’s career goals. The second paragraph should explain how the award would advance the applicant’s promise as a physician scientist. 

Examples of ways in which the award might be used to advance the applicant’s career as a physician scientist include travel to relevant meetings and symposia, purchase of subscriptions, books, or other small equipment, reagents, or supplies.

2. Budget and Justification (key aspects only – 1/2 page maximum). This is an internal award; funded applications will be given a DLMP budget to use for all charges.

3. Regulatory Approval: Please address whether regulatory approvals (EHS, IRB, IACUC, etc.) are in place for the proposed studies or that they will be obtained for new projects if approved for funding. Documentation of regulatory approvals may be requested. (2-3 sentences is sufficient.)

4. Applicant’s Biosketch

Questions: Please contact Thu Bui (see above).

About the Award: The DLMP is deeply appreciative of the generosity of Dr. Larry True and Linda Brown, who endowed this fellowship to ensure lasting opportunities for career development for junior faculty in the DLMP.
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